Legistar 140190C

Powell, Emily L.

From: Dush, Steven J.

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 10:02 AM
To: Powell, Emily L.; Bredfeldt, Erik A.
Subject: Fwd: food trucks.

EP, Let's b sure to invite Tyler to the food truck item.

EB, after speaking with the cdc chair and recognizing the 8/20 meeting is only scheduled for 2 hours, it is
unlikely the food truck item will be on the 9/3 cdc. We can chat more this afternoon.

Thanx, sd
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Harris, Helen J." <harrishj@cityofgainesville.org>
Date: August 14,2014 at 9:23:20 AM EDT

To: "Dush, Steven J." <DushSJ@cityofgainesville.org>
Subject: FW: food trucks.

Steve,

Per "Acting" City Manager Paul Folkers - FYI.

From: Poe, Lauren B.

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 8:44 AM
To: Ameraucana Wood Fire

Cc: Perkins, Rebeka E; Blackburn, Russ D.
Subject: Re: food trucks.

Tyler,

The updated version of the food truck ordinance can be found by going to the city's website,
clicking the "Agendas and Minutes" button at the top and finding the item on last weeks meeting
agenda. The ordinance will be a link at the end of the item. You can also contact the city
manager's office for help or to answer any question you may have. I would love to attend a future
meeting, so let me know when you will next meet.

Best,

Lauren

On Aug 12, 2014, at 7:21 PM, "Ameraucana Wood Fire" <ameraucanapizza@gmail.com>
wrote:




. Legistar 140190C
Hey no problem. We are having our first "alliance" meeting this Sunday. It's

mostly going to be a brain storming meeting. Where could I find transcripts of the
meeting discussing food trucks, and a copy of the ordinance? And other
ordinances regarding food trucks?

Tyler Black
352-682-8278

On Aug 12,2014, at 7:09 PM, "Poe, Lauren B."
<poelb@cityofgainesville.org> wrote:

Tyler,

We just updated our food truck ordinance, expanding frequency
and locations for events. I am happy to discuss this with you, but it
may be difficult to arrange something in person before Sunday. I
will try to find a time. In addition, I feel that we will be best served
if we allow the changes (which just went into place last week) be
allowed to function so we can see what is working and what needs
improvement.

Best,

Lauren

On Aug 11, 2014, at 10:24 AM, "Tyler Black"
<ameraucanapizza@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello! My name is Tyler Black. I am the owner of
Ameraucana Wood Fire a food truck based in
Gainesville. I was born and raised in Gainesville
and recently returned to start a food truck. I am
having a hard time setting up certain places, and I
was recently complaining to a Writer for the
Gainesville Sun and your name came up as
someone that would probably be interested in
helping the food truck culture. Anyway, I have a
meeting this coming Sunday with all of the owners
of Alachua County based food trucks and I was
hoping we could meet before this sunday. Thanks!!

Tyler Black
352-682-8278





